
 

 

 

 

Hi All, 

  

As some of you will have seen on the Tangent Facebook Jill Harris took ill while attending 

the Iberian Cluster, Jill was admitted to hospital and underwent a series of tests. As a result 

Jill was diagnosed as having had a minor stroke. 

Her Family were with her at this time and she has now been discharged from hospital. 

However Jill will need some recovery time we are hoping to fulfil her commitments, while 

she is recovering. I am sure you will join the exec in wishing Jill a speedy recovery and safe 

journey home. 

  
  
 Yours in Continued Friendship 
Heather Parry 
National Secretary 2018-2020 
Let friendship continue   
  
 


